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- Our Pennsylvania State Convention was a success. I am grateful to have been able to play a 
small part in making it happen. It was a pleasure to meet and work with members from Area 59 in 
the Eastern part of the state. It was also nice to see some of our local members attending. 

- We continue to work with District 17 on the Day Of Sharing on September 23rd, 2006. Our 
workshop topic is “Service – Providing Service Without Expectations” members are needed to 
conduct this workshop for three sessions. Anyone interested please contact a District 41 officer. 

- We will be holding an election for all District 41 officers in the fall and need to make all groups 
and as many members as possible aware of the election. The opportunities for service are limited 
only by the number of willing members. There is much more to be done in helping to carry the 
AA message to the alcoholic who still suffers. 

Thank You 


